
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit is proposing to amend its 2010-2014 Consolidated Plan and 2013 Annual

Action Plan to reprogram unspent funds awarded to the City in 2013 by the Department of

Housing and Urban Development (HUD).

This notice is to inform the public that a 30-day comment period on the proposed budget

amendment begins April 14, 2017 and ends May 15, 2017. In 2013, the City received $552,913

in CDBG grant funds and $195,100 in Program Income. The City is proposing to reprogram

$75,000 in unspent 2013 CDBG funds originally allocated for Economic Development activities

to Community Action, Inc. of Rock and Walworth Counties for the acquisition of the Merrill

Community Center property at 1428 Wisconsin Ave., Beloit. The amendment to 2013 CDBG

Budget and Annual Action Plan are available for review in the Community and Housing

Services Division, Third Floor, City Hall, 100 State Street, between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM,

Monday through Friday. The CDBG Budget and Annual Plan are also available on the City’s

website at www.beloitwi.gov under Departments - Community Development. On May 15, 2017

the City Council will hold a public hearing and take action on the proposed amendment during

the regularly scheduled City Council meeting in The Forum of City Hall. For further

information or to submit comments, contact Teri Downing in the Community Development

Department at (608)364-6705 or by email at downingt@beloitwi.gov.
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